
Dear Pre K Students and Families,

 The staff at PS 119 is so excited that you will be joining our 
school family in September! Ms. Mann and Mrs. Moran are the PreK 
teachers and cannot wait to meet you. We ask that you keep some 
of the following in mind to help prepare your child for school. 

* Do your best to toilet train your child. Toilet training includes hand 
washing and dressing. While we know that the children are 
entering at many levels, the more time you put into it now the 
easier it will be for your child in September. We will naturally assist 
however necessary but need the foundation in place before we 
start the year.  We realize most children do experience at least one 
bathroom accident during the course of the year and that is totally 
understandable. We will need a change of clothes, including socks,  
packaged and labeled in a large ziploc bag, to be stored in the 
room. 

* Familiarize your child with their name in print. It will help make 
them feel comfortable when they enter the classroom and see their 
name posted in the room.

* PreK wears a uniform each day. It consists of a green shirt with 
school logo and khaki pants or skirt. On gym day they must wear 
sneakers and have the option of a gym uniform as well. Uniforms 



can be purchased at Ideal uniform store on Flatbush Avenue. 
Sneakers or rubber soled shoes should be worn daily.

* Please send a healthy snack every day. Healthy snacks include 
fruit, yogurt or cheese among other things. We do not allow 
cookies, chips or candy in school.

* Notify us on day 1 if your child has any allergies. 
* Complete the enclosed information sheet and return on day 1.
* Have your child wear the enclosed name tag day 1 and each day 

until we are settled into our routines.
* Children in PreK have a rest period each day. You may send in a 

small sheet/blanket or comfort item with your child. However it 
must come to school inside a sealed large ziploc bag. These bags 
will be sent home on Fridays for you to clean and send back on 
Mondays. 

* Read with your child every night.
* Your child will need a book bag, lunch bag and folder. All items, 

including their clothing, must be clearly labeled with their first and 
last name. 

* Please complete the enclosed student information sheet and 
return on day 1.

 Looking forward to meeting you in September!

        Sincerely,
      
        Ms. Mann
        Mrs. Moran


